
        

                               

                 

Charcoal Class 

With half term in February there was a natural change of topics in our subject 

lessons. In Discovery, prior to the First World War, we learnt about volcanoes 

and earthquakes: we made our own volcanoes with vinegar and baking soda – our 

results varied from being an eruption to a lava flow; but we had fun creating 

them. When studying earthquakes, we made a variety of structures and then 

tested them on sand to see how sturdy they were. Food tech continues to 

produce some yummy results with pancakes at the end of the month. We are 

improving our musicality with Rock Steady on Friday afternoons and will continue 

to do so into March. Some members of Charcoal Class were superb ambassadors 

for Hollywater School at the opening of Bird World’s new flamingo enclosure – 

they learnt some amazing facts for example flamingos are pink due to their diet.  


